February, 2017
Dear Class of 2021 Students and Parents:

Welcome to the Christian Brothers High School community. To welcome the Class of 2021, the
Student Council would like to invite all incoming freshmen to LOCK-IN!

LOCK-IN 2021 will take place in the CB cafeteria, Mary Lawn, Gym and main quad starting with
check-in at 6:30 p.m. on Friday, August 11, 2017. The activities will conclude by 6:30 a.m. on
Saturday, August 12, 2017. The LOCK-IN is a time for all freshmen to meet each other and have fun
throughout the night. Some of the activities we are planning include ice breakers, a dance, on-going
games, a slide show, sun rise prayer service, and lots of food. There will be time to “Make New
Friends.” We will also have a quiet area where you may watch a movie or play a video game.
Students will be allowed to wear denim pants/shorts/capris. Shorts should be long enough to
come to the top of the knee. A CB t-shirt or CB polo must be worn. Flip flops may be worn.

There will be student council members and students from the senior class there to coordinate the
activities and to make you feel welcome. Many teachers will also join us to meet you and moderate
the night’s activities.

If you feel this activity sounds fun and want to join us, please arrive in the back of the school near the
gym no later than 7:15 p.m. on Friday; we will close the gates before the sun sets. Our security staff
will be present all night to maintain the integrity of a closed environment. Pick up is Saturday at 6:30
a.m. and all freshmen must be gone by 7:00 a.m.

Everyone who attends LOCK-IN 2021 will receive a T-shirt. Please indicate your T-shirt size on the
RSVP portion of the event flyer. We are asking for a ten dollar fee to help us pay for the night’s
events. Please RSVP with your T-shirt size and money at Freshman Welcome Night on April 5, 2017,
on-line at the CB website, or mail to CBHS by June 15 so we can place our order on time. Checks
need to be made out to CBHS.

If you have any questions about LOCK-IN 2021, please call the Student Activities Center at (916)
733-3628. Thank you for taking the time to consider this invitation. We look forward to seeing you in
August!

Sincerely,

Ms. Rose Ann Holmes and Mrs. Annie Vanenburg
STUDENT ACTIVITIES DIRECTORS

Full Name: Middle School:

Preferred Nickname (if different)

Circle your T-shirt (adult) size: S M L XL XXL



